
Sent: 9/9/2014 4:14:15 PM 
To: Lafrenz, Donald J. (donald.lafrenz@cpuc.ca.gov) (donald.lafrenz@cpuc.ca.gov); 

Monbouquette, Marc (Marc.Monbouquette@cpuc.ca.gov) 
(Marc .Monbouquette@cpuc .ca.gov) 

Cc: 
Bcc: 
Subject: October 1 Rate Change Advice Letter 

Dear all, 

PG&E would like to have a teleconference with ED to discuss about the upcoming October 1 Electric 
Rate Change Advice Letter. The purpose of this rate change is to implement PG&E's recent 2014 GRC 
Decision and TO 15 settlement. 

Below are the dates/time frame PG&E staff is available for this meeting: 

•MMMMMMM September 15 (Monday): 2:30 p.m. to 5:00 p.m. 

•MMMMMMM September 16 (Tuesday): 1:00 p.m. to 3:30 p.m. 

Please let me know when would ED like to meet and I'll forward a meeting invite in outlook. 

Thanks & Regards, 

Redacted 

PG&E 

Redacted 

SB GT&S 0768464 
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